
Contact your member of Congress by texting 

TRADE to 444-999. 

Download and share this flyer with your 
employees and other supply chain partners.

Visit OWNITVOICEIT.COM/TRADEPARTNERS 
for updates on legislation impacting your business 
and employees.

Right now, Congress is considering a ban on the sale 
of flavored tobacco products and e-cigarettes, including 
menthol, mint and wintergreen.

RAI TMS is committed to providing responsible 
trade partners with information and resources 
to stop this legislation, called H.R. 2339.

We need you to act TODAY and let 
Congress know how H.R. 2339 could 
impact your business and employees.

STOP THE FEDERAL TOBACCO 
PRODUCTS BAN TODAY
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TAKE ACTION TODAY:

http://ownitvoiceit.com/tradepartners 

